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-----Original Message-----

From: Davis, Amy L -FS On Behalf Of FS-Webmaster

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2015 8:58 AM

To: FS-Mailroom R3 Cibola

Subject: FW: US Forest Service Contact Us Submission

 

 

 

-----Original Message-----

From: Linda Chattin [mailto:metgoldtruf@yahoo.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2015 12:12 AM

To: FS-Webmaster

Subject: US Forest Service Contact Us Submission

 

Submitted on Wednesday, August 19, 2015 - 00:11 Submitted by user:

Submitted values are:

 

Name: Linda Chattin

Email: metgoldtruf@yahoo.com

Subject: New Mexico's Wilderness expansion

Comment/Questions:

The Forrest plan to change various areas of the Cibola Forest to Wilderness.

These areas have existing roads, Jeep trails, mines and structures which DO NOT FIT to be a pristine wilderness

area and is not suitable for consideration.

My complaint is that closures will affect the traditional subsistence use of forest lands, wood cutting, hunting,

fishing and pinon pine collecting, also recreational mining and hinder the use of the land by the public who are

physically unable to hike for miles to enjoy the forest. Enough has already been set aside for those who wish to

have that wilderness experience. Closing more land will have a negative effect on more people than it will help.



 

 

A new Contact Us submissions was received!

 

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

http://www.fs.fed.us/node/1037/submission/11484

 

 


